
Connecting More people to more possibilities

We want to hear from you
PUBLIC MEETING ON THE FUTURE 
OF SPECIALIZED TRANSIT IN NIAGARA 

Each session will include a 20-minute presentation followed by 
a discussion/question and answer period. Region staff will be 
available to answer your questions and hear your feedback.

We’d like to invite you to attend one of the following sessions 
to share your thoughts on specialized transit in Niagara:

Tuesday, April 23, 2019 | 5 - 7 p.m.
Civic Square in the Community Room
60 East Main St., Welland	

Wednesday, April 24, 2019 | 5 - 7 p.m.
St. Catharines Public Library 
54 Church St., St. Catharines

niagararegion.ca/projects


